
Dear Raymond 

 
My executive joins me in extending condolences to you and the greater extended family of 
the Denis Hurley Centre on the untimely passing of Paddy Kearny. 
 
May his noble example inspire South Africans to continue his legacy by following in his 
footsteps.  
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with his family and all members of the Denis Hurley Centre at 
this sad and difficult time. 
 
May his memory be a blessing for all humanity. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jeremy Droyman 
President 
 

 
 

Tel          : 031 335 4452 

Fax         : 031 337 9600 

Email     : cknj@djc.co.za 

Web      : www.cknj.co.za 
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